
  CLEARCORP DEALING SYSTEMS (INDIA) LTD. 

NOTIFICATION 

Date: January 16, 2017 

Notification No.: CDS/FX-CLEAR/17/01 

To, 

Member Banks 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Changes to the FX-CLEAR Segment Regulations 

We are pleased to advise that the FX-CLEAR trading platform is enabled to support 

Application Programming Interface (API) based trading effective 01
st
 February 2017. 

The technical specifications and documentation details shall be provided on request to the 

Member Banks interested in availing the facility. 

The FX-CLEAR Dealing Segment Regulations have been revised to give effect to the 

following: 

1. Addition of a new chapter (Chapter V) to incorporate the significant clauses

related to API based trading in FX-CLEAR Dealing System.

2. Changes in other chapters, wherever necessary to include clauses pertaining to the

API based trading.

The revised FX-CLEAR Regulations have been posted on CCIL website 

(www.ccilindia.com) for your ready reference. The revised Regulations shall be effective 

from 01
st
 February 2017.

Thanking You. 

Yours faithfully, 

for Clearcorp Dealing Systems (India) Limited 

Sd/- 

Managing Director 

Restricted – Clearcorp Dealing Systems (India) Limited 

This has been superseded by Notification No. CDS/FX-
CLEAR/20/06 dated 21-August-2020 on Changes in FX-Clear 
Dealing Segment Regulations Forwards on FX-Retail Platform

http://www.ccilindia.com/

